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EXPAND YOUR HORIZONS 
 

Applications are now open for the 
 

2024 JLP MENTORING PROGRAM 
 

 

 

 
 

Heather Milton 

6304 2353 

h.milton@ecu.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
Scott Ryan 

9427 1671 

      Scott.Ryan@nmtafe.wa.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Michael Alex 

9301 9541 

michael.alex@police.wa.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Jill Wilson 

     9400 4666 

    jill.wilson@joondalup.wa.gov.au 

 

  

What is the Joondalup Learning Precinct (JLP) Mentoring Program? 

The JLP Mentoring Program is a joint program between Edith Cowan 

University, the West Australian Police Academy, North Metro TAFE and the 

City of Joondalup.  

 

The program is open to all employees from the City of Joondalup, Edith 

Cowan University, North Metropolitan TAFE (all campuses) and the West 

Australian Police Academy wishing to expand their skills and knowledge or 

get assistance with professional development as a mentee or sharing skills 

and experience as a mentor.   

  

What are the aims of the program? 

 Developing individuals and improving their performance and 

effectiveness at work; 

 Improving communication and interpersonal skills; 

 Providing an opportunity for creating and strengthening networks; 

 Providing support for professional development activities; and  

 Providing a support mechanism for staff. 

  

How long does the program last? 

The 2024 Program starts in February 2024 and runs until November 2024. 

  

How do you apply? 

Email mentoring@joondaluplearningprecinct.com for an Expression of 

Interest form. 

  

Email your application to mentoring@joondaluplearningprecinct.com 

  

Closing Date 

The closing date for EOI applications is 5.00 pm 2nd February 2024. 

 

Want to know more? 

Speak to your institutional representative (left) or find more information on 

the website. 

 


